
In His Name, the Most Kind, the Most Merciful                          Friday 13th September 2024 

Message from the Headteacher  

Salaam Alaikum Parents and Carers,  

 

It has been an absolute pleasure meeting you and your lovely children at the school gates over the course 

of the past few days. I feel honoured to have been trusted with the role of headship at Hujjat and I am 

very much looking forward to navigating our way towards a school that is a model for other schools both 

faith schools and otherwise. 

 

For our newer parents I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for choosing Hujjat Primary for 

your child and it has been heartening to see how well they are settling, especially when they realised 

that the school adventure was not just for a single day but for the foreseeable future! 

 

I have toured the classrooms and I can see that their teachers have been working hard to ensure that 

they are engaging and attractive for the children and that they comply with our Hujjat requirements. We 

are working together to deliver the school vision which is going to be strong focus over the course of the 

year. I have had the pleasure of meeting with FOHPS (Friends of  Hujjat primary School) and I am very 

excited about the project to build a modern  Art and DT room using funds raised by the school 

community. Please look out for FOHP’s events and please do speak to Ms Khimji If you wish to offer your 

support at events. 

 

I am very much looking forward to meeting more of our Year 1,2,3 and 4 parents at the Curriculum 

Information Afternoon on  the 25th September. 

Mr. Syed 

Brookshill, Harrow Weald, HA3 6RR| www.hujjatprimary.org 

office@hujjatprimary.org| 020 8189 9730 

Message from the Faith Leader  
 
Asalaam Alaikum families of Hujjat Primary,  

 

Alhamdulillah, Praise be to Allah (swt), it has been 

lovely to see and hear the school filled with energy, 

values and the glorification of Allah (swt) as we 

embark on the new academic year.  

 

This half term we are focussing on the value of 

compassion. To help with this we have been 

reflecting on the values that the Prophet 

Muhammad (pbuh/saw) showed as highlighted in the 

Quran, Chapter 9, Verse 128.  

 

May Allah (swt), help us to follow in the footsteps of the Prophet Muhammad (pbuh/saw) by showing 

concern and compassion for each other and the greater community.  

 

Praying you have a blessed weekend, 

Mrs Jessa 



Blue Badge Holders 

The School Office is in the process of updating a list of Blue Badge holders for 

updated information. Please note from w.b. 30th September all Blue Badge 

Holders permitted to park on site should display their badge, if we do not 

receive up to date information, continued parking will not be allowed.  

 

Eligibility for Pupil Premium  

To find out if you qualify for the Pupil Premium Grant, please use the eligibility checker by 

visiting http://fsm.lgfl.net . Once you have accessed the website, you will be able to quickly 

and easily check if you are entitled. It gives you an immediate ‘yes’ or ‘no’ response and may 

notify the school.  

 

Please liaise with the School Office for more information 

 

Home Learning  

Th School Office has sent information on Google Class Codes to access home learning. Children 

in Y1-Y4 would have received their home learning books this week.  

EYFS receive home learning via Tapestry.  

Please refer to our updated home learning information attached, also viewable on our school 

website.  

 

Please liaise with the School Office if you would like your child’s Google Code resent.  

 

HPS Clubs Autumn Term 

 
  

Please note that we will not be running any activity clubs for EYFS in the Autumn term, you can 

book your child in for Clubs Complete after school club. For more information please refer to the 

attachment.  

 

A reminder for all parents/carers, if you are dropping your child off for breakfast club 8:15am 

onwards, please park in the staff carpark. This is to ensure more safety for other vehicles and 

for our children when walking to and from the school premises. 

 

 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 PE– YEAR 1 PE - YEAR 
2 AND YEAR 3 
  

PE – YEAR 4 
  

PE- RECEPTION 
AND YEAR 1 

PE - YEAR 2, 
YEAR 3 AND 
YEAR 4 
  

Tennis 
(Year 1-4) 

PSD Football 
(Year 3-4) 

Qu'ran Club 
(Year 1- 2) 

PSD Football 
(Year 1-2) 

PSD Gymnas-
tics 
(Year 1- 4) 

Young Mindfulness 
(Year 1-4) 

Arts and 
Crafts with Ms 
Karim 
(Year 1-4) 

Badminton 
(Year 1-4) 

French with Ms 
Souliah 
(Year 1-4) 

Young Mind-
fulness 
(Year 1-4) 

Cooking with Ms 
Navazi 
(Year 1-2) 

  RoboThink 
Battle Robots 
Club 
(Year 1-4) 

  

Additional Information: 

Attendance Awards  
Our target is 96% or more! 

Well done to Al Khaaliq 

class for achieving the best attendance across 

school with 99% 

w.e. 13th September 

http://fsm.lgfl.net/


  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diaries: 

Events Dates and timings 

Statutory Reception Baseline 
Assessments  
 

Monday 9th September – Friday 18th 
October  

Open Morning only for new prospective 
parents  

Wednesday 18th September 10.30-
11.30am  

Curriculum information afternoon 
followed by Meet the teacher for 
parents Years 1, 2, 3 and 4  

Curriculum information afternoon 
followed by Meet the teacher for parents 
Years 1, 2, 3 and 4  

FoHPS Back to School Picnic  
(For more information, please refer to the 
poster attached). 

Wednesday 25th September 3:30 –4:30pm  

Open Morning only for new prospective 
parents  

Wednesday 2nd October 10.30-11.30am  

Whole School Photographs  Thursday 3rd October (all day)  

All About EYFS workshop for parents 
(Online)  

Wednesday 2nd October 4.45-5.30pm  

Reading in EYFS workshop for parents 
(Online)  

Wednesday 9th October 4.45-5.30pm  

Harrow Early Support Workshop for 
Parents (On site)  

Wednesday 9th October 9.30-10.30am  

Mathematics in EYFS workshop for 
parents (Online)  

Wednesday 16th October 4.45-5.30pm  

Flu Immunisation  Wednesday 23rd October  

FoHPS Celebration of Prophet 
Muhammad Event  

Wednesday 23rd October 3:30 – 5:00  

Half Term Break  Monday 28th October – Friday 1 st 
November  

Staff Training Day/ School closed for 
pupils  

Monday 4th November  


